
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 30, 2015 

 

Mr. Al Martin 

Urban Design Commission 

215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 

P.O. Box 2985 

Madison, Wi  53701 

 

Re:  Union Corners -  2524 Winnebago Street 

 a.k.a. Bldg 1 

Exterior Lighting and Signage 

 

 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

 

This letter is to clarify that Gorman & Company will not be seeking final approval on the exterior building signage 

and lighting at the October 7
th

 UDC presentation.  Gorman & Company will submit separate packages for exterior 

lighting, and exterior signage for approval in the future. 

   

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marc Ott 

Lead Architect – Wisconsin Market 

Gorman & Company, Inc. 


